
Restroom Final Design Review Meeting RESCHEDULED 
Jul 18, 2012 
 

 
NOTICE 

TOWN OF LEEDS 

(posted Town Hall  7-12-12) 

(NOTE Meeting was originally scheduled for July 13, 2012) 

  

  

On Wednesday, July 18, 2012, at 7:30 am, the Town of Leeds Board will attend a Final Design Review Meeting 
regarding the Leeds Town Hall Restroom Renovation project.  The meeting will be held at General Engineering 
Company, 916 Silver Lake Drive, Portage, WI.   

  

Decisions on the Final Design will be finalized.  

  

No other Town of Leeds business will be acted upon at this meeting. 

  

  

Linda Foley, Clerk 

608-635-2302 

townofleeds@centurytel.net 
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